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PO Box 8025 Stn T   Ottawa ON K1G 3H6 
  

 

 

November 20, 2018 
info@dsancr.com 

 
 
Ms.Katrine Mallan 
Manager, Board Services 
Ottawa-Carleton District School Board 
133 Greenbank Road 
Ottawa, ON   K2H 6L3 
katrine.mallan@ocdsb.ca 
 
 
Dear Ms. Mallan, 
 
Please consider this a request to renew Mark Wylie as the representative for the OCDSB SEAC 
representing the Down Syndrome Association – National Capital Region (DSA-NCR). An 
alternate will need to be identified and confirmed at a later date. 
 
Mr. Wylie meet all the criteria under the regulation (Regulation 464/97 and Policy P.019.GOV: 
Special Education Advisory Committee): they are eligible to vote for the members of the OCDSB 
in an election, are residents within the jurisdiction of the OCDSB and are not employees of the 
OCSB.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anabel Lindblad 

Chair of the board, Down Syndrome Association – National Capital Region 

 

 



Fwd: Nomination of Primary and Alternate SEAC Representatives 
1 message

Katrine Mallan Mon, Nov 12, 2018 at 7:12 PM
To: Nicole Guthrie 

 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Krista Ryan  
Date: Mon, Nov 12, 2018 at 6:36 PM 
Subject: Nomination of Primary and Alternate SEAC Representatives 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs. Mallan,
The Autism Ontario Ottawa Chapter would like to nominate Katheryn Ralph as the Primary and Samantha
Banning as the Alternate SEAC Representatives.
The proposed representatives meet the criteria outlined in Ontario Regulation 464/97 and P.0.19 GOV as
both are eligible to vote for members of the Board, are residents to the jurisdiction of the Board and are not
employees of the Board.
 
Biographies of the Representatives
1. Katheryn Ralph - Primary

 
2. Samantha Banning - Alternate
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